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S.B 1254 
RELATING TO CONCESSIONS 

 
Senate Committee on Transportation and Energy & Government Operations 

 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports the intent of S.B. 1254 that 
monetary amounts should not be the sole or most compelling factor and basis for 
awarding an airport concession or arrangement at Hawaii's airports.  
 
The DOT – Airports Division has experienced situations in which the highest dollar bid 
for an Airport Concession did not provide the quality services and products anticipated 
for our travelers.  It is important this be avoided since our airports are the first and last 
impression for our travelers, both visitors and local residents.  Also, tourism is an 
important economic sector for Hawaii. 
  
Our airports continue undergoing change and necessary improvements to meet the 
growing demands of our travelers. The DOT is moving forward with the Airports 
Modernization Program. Passage of this bill will provide flexibility and discretion in 
negotiating concession agreements to meet the expected services and products from 
the travelling public and support our department’s goals and objectives. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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